
From: MARY CHMIEL > 
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 2:13 PM
To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca <PublicInformation@oeb.ca>
Subject: Electricity rates
 
I am writing to you as cottage owner on Kuiack Lake in a protest to proposed hydro rates for 2022. I am at
my cottage present for only 3 months a year and paying quarterly already high rates. This is highly unjust
to us seasonal dwellers. Please reconsider the new proposed rates and let us keep to enjoy our cottages
 
Your truly
 
Mary Chmiel
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